
 
 

 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT – SUNDAY 11 FEBRUARY 2024 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO BE READ AT ALL SERVICES IN 

THE BENEFICE OF AMELCOTE  
(COLD HIGHAM, GAYTON, PATTISHALL AND TIFFIELD)  

ON SUNDAY 11 MARCH 2024  
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF RECTOR (HOUSE FOR DUTY) 
 

   

I am delighted to announce that following interview and with the agreement of Bishop 
John and the Parish Representatives, The Revd Marion Reynolds who is currently 
retired and previously a Vicar at Fulford in Stone and Hilderstone in the Lichfield 
Diocese, has been offered and has accepted the invitation to become Rector (House 
for Duty) in the Amelcote Benefice. 
 
The appointment of Marion is subject to the normal Church of England legal and 
administrative procedures.  Marion will be Instituted and Inducted by Bishop Debbie 
on 19 March at 7pm at Holy Cross, Pattishall. 
 
Bishop John and I are very grateful to all who helped with the preparation of the profile, 
all the arrangements for the interview and for the continuing and encouraging ministry 
of the parishes in the service of Christ during the vacancy.   
 
Please pray for Marion as she prepares to move to live and work with the villages in 
the Amelcote Benefice. 
 

 

The Venerable Richard Ormston 
Archdeacon of Northampton 
 


